
  

 

 

NOTICE 
 

ARROWHEAD LAKE ASSOCIATION 

GENERAL INFORMATION MEETING 

Regarding the Lake Arrowhead Tracer Study. 

This meeting is being held to notify members of plans  

to use a tracer in Lake Arrowhead to assist 

with research being conducted by the  

University of Nevada, Las Vegas in cooperation  

with the United States Bureau of Reclamation,  

the Arrowhead Lake Association, and the LACSD. 

 

ALL ALA MEMBERS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND. 

 

Saturday, August 24, 2019 

10:30 A.M. -  11:30 A.M. 
The Clubhouse at Burnt Mill Beach Club 

(27910 Lakes Edge Rd., Lake Arrowhead) 

  

The Lake Arrowhead Community Services District  

will also be holding an informational meeting on  

Tuesday, August 27, 2019 starting at 4:00 p.m. 

at their District Board Room located at  

27307 St. Hwy. 189, Suite 104, Blue Jay, CA 

 

 

    

    

 

 


